The University of Michigan REGENTS COMMUNICATION

REQUEST FOR ACTION

Subject: Name change for the Samuel Zell and Robert H. Lurie Institute, and the

supporting endowed and expendable funds.

Action

Requested: Approval of the name changes

Effective date: December 5, 2024

Background:

The Institute wishes to change its name, and the name of its endowed and expendable funds to more clearly align with the goals and activities of the Institute.

Therefore, I recommend that the Board of Regents approve changing the name of the Institute from "Samuel Zell and Robert H. Lurie Institute for Entrepreneurial Studies," to the "Samuel Zell and Robert H. Lurie Institute for Entrepreneurship," and to also change the name of the endowed and expendable funds that support the Institute to the "Samuel Zell and Robert H. Lurie Institute for Entrepreneurship Endowment Fund."

Respectfully submitted,

Laurie K. McCauley

Provost and Executive Vice President

Sank. Mc Carly

for Academic Affairs

University of Michigan

Sharon F. Matusik

Edward J. Frey Dean and Stephen

M. Ross Professor of Business

University of Michigan

December, 2024